Tamilnadu Petro products Ltd to consider financial results on August 4, 2015
Equity Bulls, 23rd July 2015

A Meeting of the Board of Directors of Tamilnadu Petroproducts Ltd is scheduled
to be held on August 04, 2015, to consider and approve, the Un-audited Financial
Results of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2015.

In terms of TPL's Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulation,
Monitoring and Reporting of Trading in Securities by the Insiders, the Trading
Window will remain closed upto the second trading day after the announcement
of the Un-audited financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2015.

Shares of TAMILNADU PETROPRODUCTS LTD. was last trading in BSE at Rs.17.6 as
compared to the previous close of Rs. 18.1. The total number of shares traded
during the day was 201815 in over 855 trades.

The stock hit an intraday high of Rs. 18.8 and intraday low of 17.4. The net
turnover during the day was Rs. 3628870.



